
Montgomery City Council 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

Meeting Date: October 8, 2024 Budgeted Amount: N/A 

Department: Police Department Prepared By: Anthony Solomon 

 

Subject 

 

Recognition of Dr. Taylor Robertson, Mr. Arnette Easley, and Larry “Bubba” Evans for their 

generous contributions. 

 

 

 

Discussion 

The Police Department would like to recognize the generosity and hard work of both Dr. 

Taylor Robertson and Mr. Arnette Easley to our Faith & Blue event. Dr. Robertson used his 

experiences and ideas to help our Faith & Blue event be successful. He was an integral part of 

the planning process and of the night itself as MC. Mr. Easley generously donated light 

trailers, his smoker, snow cone trailer and his time for our event. He was at the community 

center early the day of assisting with set up as well.  

 

Faith & Blue wouldn’t have been as successful without the assistance of both. 

 

The Police Department and Municipal Court would like to recognize the years of service and 

contributions from Larry “Bubba” Evans. Bubba was a Reserve Officer and Court Bailiff for 

11 years, retiring earlier this year. During that time, he volunteered his time to serve as Bailiff 

as well as security for City Council meetings. He was a vital part of events as well. 

 

 

 
 

 

Approved By 

 

Chief of Police 

 

Anthony Solomon 

 

Date:   10/4/24 
 


